
SURVEY OF SOLDIERS’ OPINIONS ON SERVICE IN IRAQ 
 
April 2006 
 
Dear participant, 
 
     We would like to thank you very much for your participation in this survey, which 
we’re doing as a research project at Berkshire Community College.   
 
     Since we both have family members in the military, we’re interested in gathering 
several hundred soldiers’ opinions about their service in Iraq.  Please fill out the 
questionnaire only if you have served a tour of duty in Iraq.   
 
     Please note that all of your responses will be confidential, anonymous, and used for 
statistical purposes only.  We ask that you put no identification on the questionnaire.   
 
     Please take the questionnaire home and answer it in privacy.  When you have 
completed it, place it in the self-addressed, stamped envelope and mail it back 
immediately.  Do not mail back the cover letter.  Do not put a return address on the 
envelope. 
 

If you would like to see results of the survey, please go to 
 

www.angelfire.com/blog/soldierssurvey 
 

after June 1, 2006. 
 
    
     Again, thank you. 
 
     Haili and Deirdre 
 


